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                         1 April 2021. 

  

Notice to all Registered Participants under the National Gas Rules (NGR) 

This Notice is to advise Participants on AEMO’s decision to approve amendments to the:  

• Retail Market Procedure (SA) 

• Retail Market Procedure (NSW/ACT) 

• Retail Market Procedure (QLD) 

• Retail Market Procedure (VIC) 

• Participant Build Pack 1 - Table of Transactions   

• Participant Build Pack 1 - CSV Data Format Specifications 

• Participant Build Pack 5 - NSW-ACT 

• Participant Build Pack 6 - NSW-ACT 

• FRC B2B System Interface Definitions 

• Specification Pack - FRC B2M-B2B Hub System Specifications 

• Gas Interface Protocol Victorian 

• Gas Interface Protocol Queensland 

• Gas Interface Protocol NSW/ACT 

• Specification Pack Usage Guide 

This Notice advises Gas Market Registered Participants that consultation under the ordinary Procedure 

Change Consultative Process prescribed under Rule 135EE of the NGR concluded on  

16 March 2021 for: 

- IN004/17 (East coast harmonisation tidy up).  

As required under Rule 135EE of the NGR, Gas Market Registered Participants and other interested 

parties were invited to submit comments to AEMO on the Impact and Implementation Report (IIR) for 

this proposal. Multinet Gas Networks provided a response to the proposed changes indicating that 

they supported these changes.  

Having considered the feedback provided, AEMO has approved the proposed amendments 

(Attachment A) of this Notice and has set the effective date for the changes to be  

30 April 2021. 

Updated versions of the documents mentioned in Attachment A will be published on the AEMO 

website prior to the effective date.   

Should you require any further information please contact Danny McGowan on (03) 9609 8447. 
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ATTACHMENT A 

Proposed changes: Retail Market Procedures –  

Red strikeout means delete and  

blue underline means insert 

 

Click here to view1 the final version of the Retail Market Procedures and Technical Protocols 

showing tracked changes between the current version and the proposed changes.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1 Please refer to the section titled IIR documents. These tracked changed documents are contained in the zip file called “IIR 
Attachment B Documentation Changes”. Ref 5 RMP (WA) is not changing and is only included for contextual purposes only.  

https://aemo.com.au/consultations/current-and-closed-consultations/in004-17

